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EBD/84/101 

March 28, 1984 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Kingdom of the Netherlands - Netherlands Antilles - 
Technical Assistance 

As indicated in EBD/83/312 (12/2/84), a staff mission visited 
the Netherlands Antilles to advise on the establishment of a Central Bank 
for Aruba within a Monetary Union with the remaining five islands. The 
report of the advisory mission which visited Cura9ao and Aruba in January 
1984 has now been completed. A second visit referred to in the above 
paper will now be undertaken in mid-April for one week for further discus- 
sions with the authorities. The mission will comprise Mr. Hassanali Mehran, 
Advisor, Central Banking Department (Head); Ms. Philine R. La&man, 
Assistant General Counsel, Legal Department; Mr. Mohammad R. Vaez-Zadeh, 
Economist, Central Banking Department; and Mrs. Purisima N. Anderson, 
Secretary, Central Banking Department. 

In the absence of a request for discussion by an Executive 
Director by the close of business on Monday, April 2, 1984, the proposal 
will be deemed to have been approved by the Executive Board and it will 
be so recorded in the minutes of the next meeting thereafter. 
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